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September 12-18, 2021 

Our drivers fuel our success!  

Thank you for your dedication 

and professionalism! 

2nd ~ Shirley DeLong 

7th  ~ Fred Ledford 

19th ~ Craig Moses 

23rd ~ Rohan McBean 

27th ~ Steve Buck 

30th ~ Adrian McDaniel 

    6th — Gil Ray — 5 years 

 10th — Jim Pendergast — 1 year 

 16th — Phillip Castle — 1 year 

 18th — Steve Buck — 3 years 

 18th — Nirav Patel —  3 years 

Courtesy of Eric McKnight 

 

 

YOU ARE INVITED!  

DRIVER & CUSTOMER  
APPRECIATION LUNCH 

 
Thursday, September 9, 2021  

11:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.  
 

Marathon Petroleum Charlotte East  
7401 Old Mount Holly Rd.  

 Charlotte, NC 28214 
 

HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE  

Our business continues to gain more 
and more strength.  As we prepare 
for the upcoming Labor Day  
weekend, I want to encourage each 
of you to reach out to offer any  
additional help you can give.  We are 
expecting sales and volume to be 
way up and need all available hands 
on deck.  I want to thank all of those 
who have put in the extra work for 
JH Seale, our customers, and  
partners.   
 
Please be safe out there and please 
keep up the communication.  I thank 
you and pray for each of you and 
your families.  Everyone's hard work 
is very much appreciated!  Have a 
great and safe September.   
 
              ~Bill Russell 

I want to thank all of our  

Professional Drivers & Staff!  

Special thanks to the drivers who 

managed to have perfect  

attendance for the months of July 

and August. "One of our best  

abilities is availability." It is very 

encouraging to see J.H. Seale's 

team bringing this ability to the  

table and thus helping each other 

be successful.               

             ~Trey 

Happy Labor Day! 
  
Can you believe September is already here?! 
  
Not only do we honor all of our employees for 
all the hard work and contributions you make to 
JH Seale & Son and society, our truck drivers are 
doubly honored this month with Labor Day on 
Monday, September 6 but it is also driver  
appreciation week September 12-18. We could 
not do it without any of you, thank you! “Keep 
on Truckin”         ~ Chris Shaffer 


